
 

HELP AND ADVICE FOR LEARNING DISABILITY  

HEALTH COMMISSIONERS 
As part of its response to the Independent Inquiry into the healthcare of people with learning 
disabilities, the Government undertook to create a Public Health Observatory for people with 

learning disabilities (PHO-LD).    The two main aims of the PHO-LD are to: 
 

1. Help stakeholder organisations make better use of existing information to improve the 
health and well being of people with learning disabilities 

 
2. Work with stakeholders to improve the nature and quality of future information 

 
To share learning from the Public Health Observatory and local partners, we are running a 

series of five events across the country.  
 

The events will assist commissioners to make use of information and learning about health 
checks, reasonable adjustments and data on the health needs of people with learning 

disabilities in England. The events will provide commissioners with tools and information to 
commission high quality, cost effective health services for people with learning disabilities. We 
will be sharing the latest reasonable adjustments data with participants, and will be asking for 

your experience of implementing reasonable adjustments, to help inform good practice 
guidance. 

30th November - Birmingham (The Studio) 
2nd December - Bristol (Gloucestershire CC Cricket Ground) 

14th December - London (Woburn House) 
15th December - Sheffield (Sheffield Hilton) 

 19th January 2011  - North West (Burnley Football Club) 

There are two free places per PCT area.   
Who should attend?  Commissioners from PCTs, Local Authorities and GP  

Commissioning Consortia.  
 

To book your places please contact: 
 

Liv.Carter-Wallace@ndti.org.uk /  Pauline.white@ndti.org.uk 
 

NDTi, Montreux House, 18a James Street West, Bath  BA1 2BT  Tel: 01225 789135 

For further information on the Public Health Observatory – please go to  
www.ihal.org.uk (or www.improvinghealthandlives.org.uk) 


